
 

 

 

Report from the Accrediting Commission 

July 28, 2020 

The Distance Education Accrediting Commission (DEAC) met on June 19, 2020 and took action 
to deny initial accreditation to the institution listed below. The institution did not elect to 
appeal the decision; therefore, the decision is final and effective as of July 28, 2020. 

 

California University of Business and Technology 
2440-131 South Hacienda Boulevard 

Hacienda Heights, CA 91745 

 

This report provides a brief summary of the action taken by the Accrediting Commission to 
deny initial accreditation in accordance with its procedure for Notification and Information 
Sharing, Section XV. C. Policies and Procedures, DEAC Accreditation Handbook. 

The substance of CUBT’s submissions did not meet the Commission’s threshold requirements 
for consideration and an extensive amount of analysis and documentation was needed in order 
for CUBT to demonstrate that the institution meets DEAC Accreditation Standards. After 
carefully reviewing the entire record and thoughtfully weighing CUBT’s written responses to 
DEAC’s requests for evidence of compliance, the Commission determined that CUBT did not 
provide sufficient documentation to demonstrate that it had taken the steps necessary to come 
into compliance with DEAC Standards of Accreditation. 

For additional information, please review Public Notices, Accreditation Denial at www.deac.org.  


